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In the version of this article initially published, at the bottom of the left column on page 442, the number “18” was inadvertently replaced 
by “8” during the publication process. The correction is given below (marked in bold):

Page 442, left column

From:
Score: 	<18=increased mortality
	 ≥8=better candidate for TACE

To:
Score: 	<18=increased mortality
      	 ≥18=better candidate for TACE
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